
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES 

LAKE ARIANA PARK 

 

CITY OF AUBURNDALE, FLORIDA 
 

The City of Auburndale will receive sealed Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from 

experienced Design-Build Teams for the delivery and furnishing of all necessary 

materials, labor, equipment, and professional services for the design and construction of 

Lake Ariana Park. SOQ’s will be received in the City Manager’s Office, Auburndale City 

Hall, 1 Bobby Green Plaza, Auburndale Florida up until 2:00 p.m. Friday, January 13, 

2023.  All proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope plainly marked on the outside 

“SOQ – Design-Build Services for Lake Ariana Park”. 

Request for Qualification (RFQ) packages may be picked up Monday thru Friday 8:00 

a.m. – 5:00 p.m. in the City Manager’s Office at Auburndale City Hall, 1 Bobby Green 

Plaza, Auburndale, Florida 33823, or downloaded on the City’s website, 

www.auburndalefl.com. 

It is the responsibility of the Design-Build Team to deliver his or her Statement of 

Qualifications to the City Manager’s Office, Auburndale City Hall, 1 Bobby Green Plaza, 

Auburndale, Florida 33823, before the specified time and date.  

The City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive informalities, to re-

advertise, and accept the proposal in the best interest of the City.  


